
The Yellow Barn Solar Project will create 160 MW of clean, renewable energy, 

enough electricity to power approximately 40,000 New York homes annually 

throughout the project life. The project is targeting construction start in late 2025 

or early 2026.

Yellow Barn Solar Project

Yellow Barn Solar would like to invite you to attend a Public 

Comment Hearing for the Yellow Barn Solar Project, a 

proposed 160 MW solar project located in Lansing & Groton, NY.

The Public Comment Hearing will take place on

February 20th from 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

at the Groton High School Gymnasium, 

at 400 Peru Road, Groton, NY 13073.

An Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) will be presenting details of the Draft Siting 

Permit, issued to the Project on December 16th, 2024, and community members will 

have the opportunity to present comments to the ALJ related to the Project.  

We hope to see you there!


